
ISFM Stock Market Institute Visit 

 
A visit for M.com students (Batch 2022-2023) is organized by the Department of 

Commerce DPG Degree College on ISFM at sector 38 Gurugram. 
 
 

 
12 students became part of this visit. This visit was coordinated by Ms. Nonika 

Arora (Assistant Prof.) in the Department of commerce. 

Visit was organized with the following predetermined objective. 

 To impart knowledge about the functioning of the Stock Exchange. 
 

  Students get to know about various financial instruments so that they 

contribute to national savings and investments. 

 To provide an opportunity for practical learning. 



 
 

 

 

 

Through this visit students got to know about various financial instruments such as 

derivatives, commodity and Mutual funds. Besides this Mr. Sushil shared 

knowledge with students and provided practical knowledge and experience of 

money  management skills. 



 
 

 


